
Limited visits during a 
COVID-19 outbreak

This long-term care home is 
currently experiencing an 
outbreak of COVID-19.
If you are an essential visitor, you may still be allowed to visit 
the home.

Essential visitors include people performing essential support 
services (e.g., food delivery, inspector, maintenance, or health 
care services) or people visiting very ill or palliative residents.

Caregivers who provide direct care to a resident may be 
permitted into the home during an outbreak. 

You will have to be screened before entry. For 
everyone’s protection, we will supply you with 
personal protective equipment that you must 
wear during your visit.

Please maintain physical distancing, where 
possible.

Our staff may have additional requests. If at any time a visitor 
fails to follow these rules, we may be forced to discontinue 
visits.

Thank you for your cooperation and helping 
keep everyone safe.

2 m

Released September 9, 2020
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